GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA
Office of the Inspector General
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OIG

Inspector General

March 30, 2017

Antwan Wilson Hanseul Kang

Chancellor Director

District of Columbia Public Schools Office of the State Superintendent of Education
1200 First Street, N.E., Suite 1230 810 1st Street N.E., Ninth Floor

Washington, D.C. 20002 Washington, D.C. 20002

Dear Chancellor Wilson and Director Kang:

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that the Office of the Inspector General (OIG) plans to
conduct an Audit of the District of Columbia Public Schools (DCPS) and Public Charter Schools
(PCS) Student Residency Verification Program. The objectives of the audit are to assess DCPS’ and
PCS’: (1) enrollment processes for non-resident students; and (2) revenue collection processes for
recording and reporting non-resident tuition and fines.

This audit was included in the Fiscal Year 2017 Audit and Inspection Plan, and will be conducted
under project code OIG No. 17-1-16GA. Please reference this project code in correspondence
involving this audit. Our preliminary audit fieldwork will begin on or about April 3, 2017.

I it Director, will call to arrange an entrance conference to discuss the audit
process, the audit objectives, and to answer any questions you may have. Should you have questions
in the interim, please contact me or Toayoa D. Aldridge, Assistant Inspector General for Audits, at
(202) 727-2540.

Sincerely,

Daniel W. Lucas :

Inspector General

DL/tda

cc:  Mr. Rashad M. Young, City Administrator, District of Columbia
The Honorable Phil Mendelson, Chairman, Council of the District of Columbia
The Honorable David Grosso, Chairperson, Committee on Education, Council of the District
of Columbia
The Honorable Kathy Patterson, District of Columbia Auditor, Office of the D.C. Auditor

717 14" Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20005 (202) 727-2540






